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TO : ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, NATIONAL GOVERNMENT
AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS (LGUs),
GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH
ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs), AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND
COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT : PWD Employers Conference

The Resources for the Blind, Inc. (RBI), in partnership with the School of Deaf
Education and Applied Studies (SDEAS), De La Salle — College of Saint Benilde will
hold a one-day conference for employers and human resource managers, entitled
“PWD Employers Conference” on April 15, 2015 at the Hotel Benilde, Arellano and
Estrada Streets, Malate, Manila.

The conference aims to discuss the employment scenario of PWDs in the
Philippines and in Asia; review the significance and merits of having PWDs as part of
company’s pool of talents and resources; facilitate knowledge sharing and best
practices; and build strong relationship between participants to maximize the benefits
of networking.

All concerned government employees are encouraged to participate in the said
Conference.

For inquiries, you may contact Marlo at telephone numbers (02) 726-3021 to
24 or email marlo@blind.org.ph.

ROBERT S. M INEZ
Acting Chairgnan
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